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September 15, 2021
Tropical Storm Nicholas
SET PORT CONDITION NORMAL

Tropical storm Nicholas was downgraded to a tropical depression. Severe weather impacts have
subsided across the southeast Texas and southwest Louisiana areas.

Therefore, effective at 9:00 a.m. CDT, September 15, 2021, the Captain of the Port (COTP), Port
Arthur returned to Port Condition Normal for ports on the Sabine-Neches and Calcasieu
Waterways including all tributaries and connecting waterways as defined in 33 CFR 3.40-28(b),
including the GIWW.

Although waterways are open to traffic, mariners are reminded to use caution as debris, shoaling
and other hazards resulting from tropical storm Nicholas may be present. Report any hazards to
the nearest Coast Guard unit.

This notice will be posted on the Coast Guard's HOMEPORT website at http://homeport.uscg.mil
and the VTS website at https:/www.atlanticarea.uscg. mil/visportarthur/. If you have any questions
regarding this notice, please call MSU Port Arthur at (409) 723-6500 or MSU Lake Charles at
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